
FROM THE DESK OF

HECTOR P. GARCIA, M.D.

October 23, 1978

/6 44 r, Atu-,6 6 4.1  7K 94,

Mr. Godfrey;

I am enclosing a copy of the letter
the U.S. Departpent of Labor mailed me
regarding your case.

As the letter states, resubmit your bills
from Dr. Cline to the Department of Labor.

Thank you.

Dr. Garcia


